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The costs outweigh the benefits of forcing all new homes to install sprinkler systems and it is a violation of our freedom to choose whether we want to take a risk or not.  





Just on a base level, it is not too often that a house catches fire and then burns an entire neighborhood down. Usually one house will burn down, end of story. To require that all homeowners be forced to pay for a sprinkler system seems a bit unnecessary when you play the odds game. 





Of course, those who are pro sprinkler system will cite the one example (out of hundreds of thousands) where a sprinkler system saved a person from a fire. However, I don't think it poses a big enough threat to our entire society that paying up to $3.00 per sq. ft. should be mandated. 





An added $3.00 per square foot will discourage people from remodeling, as this applies to certain remodel jobs.  Contractors are already facing increased permit fees across the board.  The cost will just be passed back onto the citizens.





It's not like this is protecting citizens from their neighbors' house catching theirs on fire. The argument is more about protecting us from ourselves. I never feel that government should act as if it knows what is better for us than we do.


 


What happens when the circumstances change and you aren't allowed to eat a burger because there is a chance that it can give you a heart attack? I know this is a bit far fetched, but it goes along the same philosophy of thinking. 





I just want people to live freely and responsibly, without an imposing government. Plus, to have only new houses require it, then you are looking at a very small percentage of homes with sprinkler systems. Tea Fire homes are exempt (which they should be), but this is not equal protection or exemption under the law. 





People will look at the added cost of doing a remodel or addition to their home and potentially forego a project that could generate revenue for contractors and the City. 





 Right now, people do not need another added cost passed onto them to protect themselves from being able to live. 





Who really benefits? Fire Inspectors and government.  





MANDATORY SPRINKLER SYSTEMS FOR SANTA BARBARA? 








